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I strongly oppose HB 3076. Those whom have an F.F.L already go through extensive 

background checks, screenings, inspections and they're facilities have to meet 

regulation standards. To begin with this is a waste of money to study this. We should 

spend the money on suicide prevention, mental wellness, anti drug, and addiction 

programs, improving our schools e.t.c the list goes on. I'm thinking maybe the state 

believes they can either make money in the long run or drive gun dealers out of 

business and achieve they're gun control/ people control goals that way.  This is an 

un needed and ridiculous waste of time and resources. Whomever came up with this 

bill and anyone involved in promoting it is out of touch with the true needs of our 

state. Please vote no on this bill and focus efforts and resources on something truly 

important. Between measure 114, H.B 3075 and H.B 3076 I feel this is just another 

backdoor way to work at eroding and controlling people's livelihoods.  

Thank you.  


